
 

NOTICE REGARDING MTS EXAMINATION, 2016 

 

           23rd May, 2017  

The Commission has taken a decision to cancel the 

Multi-Tasking Staff (Non-Technical) Examination, 

2016 in the OMR based mode for all 5 days (viz. the 
examinations already conducted on 30.4.2017 and 

14.5.2017, and to be conducted on 28.5.2017, 
4.6.2017 and 11.6.2017). The said examination 

would now be conducted by the Commission afresh 

in the computer based mode, tentatively during the 
month of September-October, 2017.  The details in 

this regard would be hosted on the website of the 
Commission in due course. 

 

 

 

 

 


